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Joint Strategic Needs Assessment (JSNA) 
 
 

1. Attached as Appendix A is the current draft of the ‘front end’ of the 
second JSNA for Stockton-on-Tees.  In addition, a draft has been 
prepared of the supporting details and data tables, which currently runs 
to an additional 53 pages.  Pages 52 and 53 are attached as Appendix 
B, and the full document is available on request (from 
Anne.Bowden@stockton.gov.uk tel. 01642 527075). 

 
2. There is an opportunity at this stage to inform the final version of the 

next JSNA, but the timetable requires comments by 1 October (to 
ruth.hill@northteespct.nhs.uk), and a final version will be prepared by 
the end of October.  This means that the results of our current 
consultation programme will come just too late to be incorporated in the 
next JSNA, but will be available for next year’s version. 

 
3. It is RECOMMENDED that members of the Partnership take the 

opportunity to provide any comments on the draft material. 
 

mailto:Anne.Bowden@stockton.gov.uk
mailto:ruth.hill@northteespct.nhs.uk

